Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Fisher, Vallerie <vdfisher@seattleschools.org>
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 8:51 AM

To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel

Cc: Fisher, Vallerie; vallerfish@aol.com

Subject: Proposed Utility Increase 2019 #UE-180900!
Importance: High

1/28/19

Good morning,
This email is to express my opposition to proposed rate increase of both Natural Gas, and Electric utilities UE-

180900 in March 2019.

I as a home owner am appalled by this due to the fact that several years ago we had an increase due to
California and after it was said and done we should not have been charged an increase but we as home owner
never to date have received a rebate.

In 2018, we were told we would receive new meters on our home and someone would be contacting us
regarding the installation: that has not happened but the meter has been installed at a cost to me as the
homeowner now you’re preparing to increase the rates on both utilities at a time when the rent and the cost of
living in Seattle is crazy high.

When are these astronomical increases to the citizen of this City going to stop?

What about senior citizens, those on fixed incomes, and single parents going to be considered?

Signed Concerned Stakeholder



